
 

 

 

In anticipation of the reopening of Prometric test centers on April 16, 2020, and in response to 

the COVID-19 situation, the NASBA/AICPA/Prometric Contract Steering Group has made the 

decision to invoke an emergency testing period.  As part of this procedure, the 20Q2 testing 

window will be extended from June 10, 2020, to June 30, 2020.   

 

As previously noted, NASBA will extend all NTSs expiring between April 1 – June 30, 2020, 

until September 30, 2020, and Prometric will waive all rescheduling fees. 

 

Thank you for your patience and collaboration during these unique times.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

   

Patricia Hartman 

Director of Client Services 
 

 


